Cloverbud Investigators: STEM for Every Season Survey



Thank you for joining us for our 2016 4-H Cloverbud Investigators Programs (including Cloverbud Day Camp). We are applying for a grant to continue this program in 2017 and would love to have your feedback on the lessons and suggestions for improvement.

Please return this survey by mail, email, fax, or drop it off at our office.

Please circle the grade your child was enrolled in for 2015/16 school year						K	1st	2nd
How did you he	ar about the program?	(Please circle)						
School	Facebook	Friend	4-H Adv	/isor	Other_			
How many lessons have you been able to attend (Including Day Camp)? 1-2 3-4 5-6 7-8 9-10 11-12								7-8
Are Saturdays at 10am a good time to have these lessons? Yes No Preferred Day and Time?								
Do you feel you	r child benefited from t	he lessons?	Yes	No				
Have you or your child used this information in another setting, such as a club meeting? Yes No								
Would you reco	mmend this program to	friends?	Yes	No				
Do you have topics in mind that you or your child would like to investigate in the future?								

Like us on Facebook, search for OSU Extension Gallia County. Visit our website at: www.gallia.osu.edu



For More Information Contact Us: Gallia County Extension Office 111 Jackson Pike, Suite 1572

Gallipolis, Ohio 45631

Phone: 740-446-7007 Fax: 740-441-2038 Email: winters.5@osu.edu or riehm.11@osu.edu



